
  

 

 

 

 

City Hall will be CLOSED Thursday, 
February 4th and Friday, February 5th.  
We will resume normal business hours 
on Monday, February 8th.  Please call 

830-393-3105 with any questions. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and 
appreciate your patience. 

 

City of Floresville 


